
Dear All, 
  
Please note that the Procurement Department is in process to conduct market research on 
suppliers that can potentially provide Secondary Support:  
  
  
Scope of work (Currently being researched) includes: 

        Wire mesh & lace,  

        Sets (T&H Arches and others) 

        Tendons, cable anchors and trusses 

        Shotcrete Application  
   
  
Kindly note the following: 

  

       Information to be submitted by the 12th of September by 12h00. 

       Company profiles of the businesses that can potentially do Secondary Support can be sent 

through to manie.prinsloo@implats.co.za   
        Company profiles including trade references for similar services/ products (Secondary 

Support) and contact details of such references needs to be sent through for consideration 
(the omission of applicable references might result in future exclusion from bidders lists 
should Impala decide to tender).  The company profiles are to have background of the 
company, organogram or management structure, references, pictures etc. 

        Please note that at this stage no decision has been taken to tender Secondary Support and 
submitting a profile does not imply automatic inclusion in the bidder’s list (should Impala 
decide to tender this service) as the profiles will still be subjected to a filter process by the 
Cross Functional Team.  
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